Severe Weather

Dear <Home Owner>:

Yesterday’s storm was severe and according to news reports caused significant damage to trees and homes in our area.

We suggest that you promptly inspect your property and report any damage you find to your home owner’s insurance company. Look for pieces of shingles in your yard or gutters, broken tree limbs, damaged fencing, or other effects of the storm.

Photographs help document such damage and may support your claim. Although storm damage is excluded from our limited warranty coverage, if you need information on how to prevent additional damage while you await an inspection and response from your insurance company, we may be able to make preventative suggestions.

If you have questions, please contact me. 

Sincerely,

Warranty Service Manager

[Builder]











































